This one is going to short and sweet. Right now | am up in Michigan, my youngest daughter is in the
hospital recovery from back surgery. She had surgery on Monday and hopes to come home
tomorrow. If you all could remember her in your thoughts and prayers it would be greatly appreciated.
Just wanted to say what a awesome Christmas luncheon we had the first Saturday of December. We
had good attendance, good food and awesome gifts for bingo and for our raffle. A great big thank you
to Pamela and her committee for all the hard work they put into making a awesome day all
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Well as we look forward to another exciting year, we will be celebrating our one year anniversary
party, please don’t forget to bring in your dish to pass and also Lois will be teaching the Amaryllis on
the tree which will be a lot of fun, if you didn’t get your wooden tree please be sure to get in touch with
Lynn Merrick. So please come and share in the festivities, it will be a great start to the new year!
Enjoy the holidays and see you all soon!

Hugs

Linda



